
 
  
 

Dear Will  
  
RE: DfT Funding for Innovation: Connected Vehicle Data – Digital Safety Inspection 
 
I write to confirm Wiltshire Council’s support for the bid for DfT’s Connected Vehicle Data 
innovation fund to develop a digital inspection system to reduce the cost and increase the 
efficiency of existing highways safety inspection regimes. 
 
As a Tier 2 Authority, we will support the bid by committing £5,000 to the project fund. 

Wiltshire Council will also consider procuring any of these benefits through the Blackpool 
RAMS Framework. 

With thanks  
 
 

 
Parvis Khansari    
Associate Director - Highways & Transport 
Wiltshire Council 
 
Tel:       01225 713340 
Email:   parvis.khansari@wiltshire.gov.uk 
PA: megan.mounty@wiltshire.gov.uk  
 
 

 13th February 2018  
 
 
Will Britain 
Highways & Transport Division, 
Community and Environmental Services, 
Blackpool Borough Council, 
Number One Bickerstaffe Square,  
Talbot Road,  
Blackpool  
FY1 3AH 
 
Sent Via Email 
will.britain@blackpool.gov.uk 
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